
   

 

 

  

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Robyn – for doing a great job 

of following instructions in 

computing  

Year 1/2 

Archer – for trying hard to 

work independently in all his 

lessons 

Year 3/4 

Rory – for brilliant work 

finding equivalent fractions 

Year 5 

Ashton – for perseverance in 

Maths and improved 

independence 

         Year 6   

Emmie – for excellent 

knowledge retention in 

history 

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Nursery/Reception     88.2% 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications to our nursery for children who are 

due to start in April or September 2024. If you have a child who will 

turn 3 before April or September or know someone who does, please 

contact the school office for an application form or more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

Bright Stars 

Year 5/6 attended the 

Bright Stars online 

celebration event this week 

and received their 

certificate and prize money 

for winning the great 

communicator award. Well 

done everyone!  



 

Upcoming dates 

Friday 26th January   

Year 5/6 Hockey  

Tuesday 30th January   

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga 

Wednesday 31st January   

Year 3/4 Handball  

Friday 2nd February  

Year 5/6 Hockey  

Monday 5th February  

Years 4, 5, 6 – Young Voices trip 

Tuesday 6th February  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga 

Wednesday 7th February  

Year 3/4 Handball 

Thursday 8th February  

2-3pm Nursery, Reception, Year 1/2 

Valentines Disco  

4-5pm Years 3, 4, 5, 6 Valentines 

Disco  

Friday 9th February  

Year 5/6 Hockey 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

82.3% 

Below target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

Earrings 

A reminder that earrings shouldn’t be worn to school for health and 

safety reasons. If ears are newly pierced and earrings can’t be 

removed, they should be fully covered before coming to school. Thank 

you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 


